
Dear [Pet Sitter's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude 

for the exceptional care you provided to [Pet's Name] during my absence. 

Your dedication and love for [Pet's Name] truly made a difference. It was comforting to know 

that [he/she/they] was in such capable hands. I appreciate all the updates and photos you sent, 

which put my mind at ease. 

Thank you once again for your kindness and professionalism. I look forward to working with 

you again in the future! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


